Circular No 11/2025-26 Gopi Birla Memorial School 25-06-2025

Wearing Proper School Uniform Grades - Pre-Nursery to Grade 10

Dear Parent,

We are pleased to inform you that the upgraded school uniform has received very positive
feedback. The enhancements in quality were implemented based on valuable suggestions and
feedback from our parent community. Students have expressed satisfaction and comfort with
the new uniform, which reflects its improved standards and justifies the pricing.

Now that the uniforms have been made available and purchased by most parents, we expect
all students to attend school in complete and proper uniform as specified in the school diary
(refer to page no. 22).

Effective from 1 July 2025, all students must come to school in the proper school uniform.
Any student not in full uniform will result in deduction of house points.

Also, students are also required to carry their school diary every day. House points will be
deducted for failure to do so.

Rainy Season Footwear:
During the monsoon, students are permitted to wear crocs or floaters till 31 August 2025.

If you have not yet purchased the new uniform, we kindly request that you do so at the
earliest to ensure your ward is in compliance by 1 July 2025.

We appreciate your continued support in maintaining the discipline and decorum of our
school.

Thanks and regards,

VIR

Mrs. Madhu Wadke
Principal
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